AARP Safe Driving Course

We are sorry, currently no classes
are scheduled. Please check back
and follow our social media for
upcoming classes.

The AARP Smart Driver Course teaches
valuable defensive driving strategies and
provides a refresher of the rules of the road.
Since 1979, the course has helped more
than 15 million drivers learn research-based
tips to adapt their driving to compensate for
physical and cognitive changes that may
occur with aging. Plus, you may qualify for a
multi-year automobile insurance discount by
completing the course (check with your auto
insurance agent for details).

For questions and registration contact Officer
Church at gchurch@oak-brook.org or
(630) 368-8734
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